Q_‘a TENDER NOTICE (ADVERTISEMENT)

MERCY
CORPS

Mercy Corps is an International Relief and development Organization base in US and working in South Sudan
since 2005. Our aim is to alleviate suffering, poverty, and oppression by helping people build secure,
productive, and just communities. Mercy Corps is working in over 40 countries around the world. Mercy
Corps is one of the leading humanitarian agencies providing assistance and recovery efforts in South Sudan in
the areas of food security and livelihood, WASH and Education in Emergency.

Mercy Corps is seeking to purchase good quality NFIs under its SDC funded program. Mercy Corps invites only
companies that are fully registered, based in Juba and have available stock of NFIs in Juba South Sudan and the
company must have a physical address.

Tender packages are available at Mercy Corps Juba office beginning December 29, 2022

Last date and day for submission is on December 5™, 2022, at 4:00 PM Central Africa time GMT+3

Only tenders submitted in the prescribed form Jfrom legally registered institutions with recognized
establishments (physically visible with name branding) will be considered.

All tenders should be submitted in sealed envelopes clearly marked:

e “JUB 0090 NFIs”

Juba - South Sudan
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